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PO. 086  / 2016 

      15 November  2016 

 

Subject Delayed Submission of Q3/ 2016 Reviewed Financial Statements 

To      President  

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand    

 

      Since the submission deadline of Q3 / 2016 reviewed financial statements of The International 
Engineering Public Company Limited (IEC) was on 14 November  2016, we would like to inform that IEC was 
unable to submit such reviewed financial statements.  The reason is that  Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu Jaiyos  Audit 
Co., Ltd is now in the process of considering their audit job engagement with IEC and its subsidiaries for Quarter 2 
& 3 as well as year-end 2016.  Any further development in this regard will be informed in due course.  
    
  

Please be informed accordingly   

 
 

        
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

       (Dr. Bhusana Premanote)  
Group President 

 


